
 
We welcome articles and photos for this newsletter by our DEADLINE Friday noon. 
Send to tvlog@timbervalleyskp.com.  Thank you. 
 
 
Committee Meetings 

ü Jacks and Jills, 1 pm Monday 3/17, Dining Room 
ü FRS Radio Check, 4 pm Monday 3/17, your rig 
ü New Member Orientation, 1 pm Wednesday, 3/19, Card Room 

 
 
Chef Denis’ Lunch 
Enjoy pulled pork sandwiches, cole slaw, corn cobbetts and German chocolate cake with Chef 
Denis.  Noon Wednesday, 3/19, in the Dining Room.  Sign up in ClubHouse, bring your own 
tableware and $5 contribution. 
 
 
Open Board Meeting 
Stay current on our Board’s work.  Meet 10 am Thursday, 3/20, in the Big Room.  Note the meeting 
begins an hour later than usual, a recent change to encourage our participation.  Both Board 
Agenda Workshops and Open Meeting are permanently scheduled to begin at 10 am. 
 
 
Follow weekly scheduled activities on our online TeamUp calendar.  Open the calendar with 
this online link: Timber Valley SKP Park of Oregon | TeamUp.  Or go to Quick Links on the website 
home page and choose Park Online Calendar. 
 
 
Social Hour:  Birdwatching 
Meet with member Marya Moosman to learn more about her hobby and the birds at Timber Valley.  
Enjoy her pictorial presentation Friday 3/21 at 3 pm in the Dining Room. 
 
 
A Reminder from the Board 
In the past, we’ve experienced unidentified strangers wandering through the Park at night.  We’d 
like to remind all members to make sure your vehicles, RVs, and stored trailers are adequately 
locked and secured at all times.  While we do live in a very safe environment, our little community 
tucked into the hills of the Umpqua Valley should be vigilant and take common-sense precautions 
to keep it that way. 
 
 
And another Reminder … 
All extra rigs kept in members’ lots for the winter need to be taken to the Storage Area by April 1. 
 
 
March Sunshine is Rhonda Scott, Lot 145, 916-267-7663. 
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March 2025 
Start looking on March 17th 

I am ready for the Escapees of Timber 
Valley SKP Park to start searching for 

me.  

 REMEMBER, I WILL NOT BE ON 
ANYONE’S LOT.  I will be hiding inside 
or outside the Clubhouse, Mailroom, or     
Snoopy’s Meadow. (Snoopy’s only in the 

Spring, Summer, and Fall Season) 

When you find me, bring me to,   

   Suzi Rupert, Lot 200. 

You will get your photo taken with me 
and get your finder’s reward, a $15.00 
gift certificate to Dairy Queen. Your 

photo will be published in the TV 
Log/Website. 

I look forward to meeting you!!! 


